Beverlez Kellx

From: PM/DDTC Project Team <PM_DDTCProjectTeam@state.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 4:40 PM

To: PM/DDTC Project Team

Subject: Your DDTC Registration Expiration has been extended

DDTC IT Modernization

Industry Users,

Please be advised that your DDTC registration renewal expiration date of March 31, 2020 has been extended to May 31,
2020. Consequently, you may submit your renewal in DECCS Registration up to 60 days in advance starting Thursday
April 2, 2020. You will be able to make your payment through DECCS Registration through pay.gov once your registration
has been issued and then retrieve your registration complete letter from your DECCS Registration account. If you have
already made your payment prior to submission, attach the payment confirmation in other supporting documentation,
as part of the renewal submission. If you have already submitted a renewal request, no additional action is required at
this time.

Thank you,

IT Modernization Team



